
 

 



 

 

 

7 August, 2020. 

 

TO: MEMBERS CYPRUS CHAMBER OF COMMERCE AND INDUSTRY 

      MEMBERS CYPRUS-LEBANON BUSINESS ASSOCIATION 

 

Dear Members, 

LEBANON FUND 

The Cyprus Chamber of Commerce and Industry and the Cyprus Lebanon Business 

Association express their sincere condolences to the people of Lebanon.  

Our thoughts and prayers are with the families of the victims of the disaster.  

In support, we have created a “Lebanon Fund” and call upon our members to 

show their support by donating to this noble cause.  

All money raised will be donated in consultation with the Lebanese Embassy in Cyprus in 

October 2020 as a gesture of the support of the Business Community of Cyprus towards 

Lebanon. A list of companies/individuals that have donated will be given (not including 

the sum) to the embassy.  

A final decision has not been made as to where the funds will be donated. We will discuss 

the issue with the Embassy and with our government having in mind that the generous 

donations of the Cypriot Business community reach those in need. We will inform you in 

due course of the decision.  

All interested individuals and companies can send their donation to any of the following 

bank account with the reference “Lebanon Fund”.  

Bank of Cyprus a/c number: 0194-12-006537 

IBAN: CY16 0020 0194 000 000 12 0065 3700 

Hellenic Bank a/c number: 121-01-013924-01 

IBAN: CY25 0050 0121 0001 2101 0139 2401 
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Beneficiary name for both banks: Cyprus Chamber of Commerce and Industry  

 

Donations can also be made through JCC Smart, by clicking on the below link: 

https://www.jccsmart.com/e-bill/32522039 

We remain at your disposal for clarifications. 

 

Best regards, 

 

 

Marios Tsiakkis 
Secretary General   
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